
LSP 2021 Train Auction Outline 
Those interested in bidding are encouraged to visit the park and inspector measure the 

items being auctioned. Bids will be accepted for the complete train set or for individual 
cars. The highest bid for the complete train will be awarded. If there are no acceptable 
bids for the complete train set, then the highest individual car bids will be awarded. Once 
bid is awarded you will be responsible to remove the complete train or cars off the park 
property: 
• Train cars will be available for pick up after January 8,2022
• All awarded bids must be picked up by January 21,2022 or the award will be granted to 
the next highest bidder or the car(s) will be disposed.
• Train and/or cars will be available for pick up in field across Park Lane near the Round 
House.
• Train and cars are being bid "as is". There is no guarantee of the condition or stability of 
the items being auctioned. LSP will not be liable nor responsible for damage or injury as a 
result of movement or use of the items being auctioned.
• Payment must be made to the Lititz Springs Park by check or Cash before items may be 
removed from the park.

To place a bid, please email lititzspringspark.org with the items being bid upon (e.g. 
Complete Train, or Car #(s), bid amount in US dollars, your name, telephone number and 
address. Bids will be accepted until December31,2021. Bid winners will be called and 
emailed on January 3,2022.You must confirm you bid award acceptance by January 
14,2022 or the bid will go to the next highest bidder. 


